Present were Selectmen Dodge, Olson, Mansfield and secretaries. Bonnie Meaney came in to discuss landfill closure. She reviewed the permit from the State with Sel. Condition 6 the hours will be changed from 10:00 - 3:30 to 9 AM- 4 PM. Bonnie informed the Sel. that they would be receiving ten (10) packages of specs for the excavation project at the landfill. Each set would cost the contractor \$20.00. The bid notice will be in the Goffstown News. Bids will be open 9/14/87 at the Sel. meeting. Brad Carr temporary trailer hearing was attended by Brad & Susan Carr, Mary Shirley representing James Shirley a abutter, Don & Phyllis Byam, Ivan Byam were present. Brad Carr wants a temporary trailer for one (1) year while he is building his home. The oclagon building on the property is a storage shed. Sel. informed him that anyone building on a class 6 road (a road not maintained by the Town) had to be approved by the Planning Board. Sel. told him it would be necessary for him to sign an agreement releasing the Town of any liability because the Town does not provide services to a class 6 road. Sel. will notify Brad Carr of their decision and the requirements for a tempory trailer.

Edmund Novick came in to discuss his trailer situation on Rte. 114. He will get back to the Sel. October 5 to let them know if he plans on living in his trailer.

Phyllis & Don Byam was granted in 1977 a special exception to allow light manufacturing. Mr. Byam rented the area to PTI to construct fiberglass buckets. Now PTI has rented the building to Steel Structures without the consent of the Board of Adjustment. Mr. & Mrs. Byam would like the Sel. to send a cease and desist letter because it is no longer light manufacturing.